
       FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

              ABOUT SERVING 

 
G.E.O. Kids is a midweek ministry for boys and girls in grades 1-5.  Our focus is 

on personal Christian growth, friendship, service outreach, and evangelism.  
Our desire is that kids would come to know, love, and follow the Lord Jesus 

Christ and would seek to share the gospel with their friends. 
 

When does G.E.O. Kids meet?  We meet 2x/month on Thursdays from 
7:00-8:15 pm, beginning in mid-September and going through mid-May 

each year.  A calendar will be posted on the website each year with meeting 
dates. 

 
We hope to resume G.E.O. Kids once all our Sunday Children’s Ministries are 

fully staffed (AM & PM services).  
 

Who can serve at G.E.O. Kids? 
Parents, grandparents, people without children in GEO Kids (married and 

single) are encouraged to serve. G.E.O. Kids is primarily a parent-supported 

ministry. 
 

What are some ways I can be involved with G.E.O Kids? 
• Small Group Leader at GEO meetings (2x/month)—2 leaders per 

group; simple lesson plans, games, and snacks provided! 
• Assist at our Boys’ Game Nights or Girls’ Craft Nights (approx. 3x/year) 

• Assist at our “Service Saturdays” with set-up, clean-up, bringing 
materials, working with children, etc. (approx. 2x/year) 

 
Do I have to be a member of Parkside Church to serve at G.E.O. 

Kids? 
You do not have to be a member; however, we do ask that you have been in 

regular attendance at Parkside for a minimum of 6 months.  Anyone who 
serves at G.E.O. Kids must complete a church testimony application and a 

background check (workers 18+ years of age). 

 
 

If you’d like to be involved or have additional questions about serving, 
please contact Mandy McClendon at mmcclendon@parksidechurch.com. 

G.E.O. Kids 
GROWTH, ENCOURAGEMENT, OUTREACH 

Finding your way in Christ 

  
JOHN 14:6 
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